
 
 
 
 
Mel & Athena Fabregas 
14033 N. Honey Bee Tr. 
Oro Valley, AZ 85755 
 
 
 
September 14, 2018 
 
 
Dear Supervisors: 
 
We have been longtime Tucson residents. We live in Honey Bee Canyon in Oro Valley, which is 
near the Foothills Mall. We have recently learned of plans to revitalize the mall and we are very 
excited to see these plans come to fruition. As members of the community and local business 
owners on the northwest side, we are very enthusiastic about this prospect. 
 
For a number of years we have noticed that the Foothills Mall has been in deep decline. We 
believe that with the proposed revitalization it could once again become an asset to our 
community as a shopping and entertainment destination. This would, in turn, increase property 
values in the surrounding areas as well as boost the local economy.  
 
Our daughter attends school in the area and our family, colleagues, neighbors, and friends are all 
excited about the many opportunities that this project will provide. Apparently, there has been 
some concern about the proposed height of some of the buildings on this property, but honestly 
we don't believe that this will interfere with any sight lines. The benefit to the community will far 
outweigh any of these concerns. Bourn Companies has a fantastic track record and they have our 
full trust and support in making this property into the Tucson gem that it deserves to be.  
 
We look forward to seeing this project approved and can't wait to see construction begin soon. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mel & Athena Fabregas 
	








